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Amendment No. 1 to the Request for Proposal (RFP) 

Reference: Bah.RFP.NDC.2020.02 

“Updating The Bahamas National Determined Contributions Consultancy” 

 
Dear Vendor, 

 

UNDP has made the following changes in the RFP: 

 

1. Section 1, Letter of Invitation, Pages 1. 
Proposals may be submitted on or before Wednesday, February 03, 2021 and via email to the address below: 
 

United Nations Development Programme 
1-3 Lady Musgrave Road 

 Attention: Procurement Analyst 
E-mail: procurement.jamaica@undp.org 

 Your Proposal must be expressed in the English Language, and be valid for a minimum period of 90 days 
 

2. Annex 1, Description of Requirements. 

 

Target start date  February 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


